
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (LILAC GROVE, 
BEESTON) (7.5T ENVIRONMENTAL WEIGHT RESTRICTION) 

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2020 (5262) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

As part of the new shared use cycle/footway it is proposed to introduce a 7.5 Tonne 
Environmental Weight Limit along a section of Lilac Grove at Beeston, between its 
junction with Meadow Road and the start of the industrial estate approximately 54 
metres north-east of its junction with Lilac Crescent / Maple Avenue.  

The scheme will prevent the intrusion of Heavy Goods Vehicles (HGVs) which use 
Lilac Grove and will reduce the environmental nuisance caused by HGVs in the 
residential areas along the route and will make it safer for vulnerable road users 

The proposals are shown on the attached (Drawing Number H/SLW/2765/04) 

 

  

 

 

 


